
Hello Student: 

         Th e student representatives from the 
Broadcast Communication Authority, Board of 
Publications, Ka Leo, Hawaii Review, KTUH and 
UH Productions are recommending the merger 
of the existing Chartered Student Organizations 
BCA and the BOP into a new single Student 
Media Governance Board to govern all student 
media programs at UH Mānoa. A public forum 
will be available to all students with the intent of 
collecting feedback and providing the reasoning 
and progress behind this project. Please join the 
representatives for this presentation on: 

Friday September 13, 2-3PM
Campus Center Ballroom

For more information on the forum or please 
email Alicia DeVoll at adevoll@hawaii.edu or at
808-956-3961.

UH ANNOUNCE FOR BCA/
BOP MERGER OPEN FORUM


